
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

What a busy week! On Tuesday, for Anti-bullying Week, we had a workshop to help us understand what 
bullying looks like and what to do if it is happening. We learnt the acronym STOP because bullying is being 
unkind Several Times On Purpose.  

Thursday was our trip to Westonbirt. We had a guided leaf hunt and heard lots of interesting facts about 
the trees and animals. Then we used the leaves we collected to make a Leaf Man. We also explored the 
new play area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: Pumpkin Soup 
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
 
Forest Friday – Please bring suitable clothes in a 
bag/back pack. 
 

 
Practise recognising all sounds quickly and put 3 
together to practise blending eg: bug 
 
Practise common exception words. 
 
Ordering numbers 1-10.  
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 
16/12/24 – Topaz Christmas Performance 9.30am 

 


